
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 September 2023 

 

Dear Parent or Carer,  

  

RE: Citizens UK Summit 

 

As previously advised, on Friday 15 September, all secondary schools in the 

Education Alliance Trust will be taking part in a national summit tackling sexual 

harassment and harmful behaviours. Unfortunately, as some schools are now unable 

to attend, the event has now been moved online. The event takes place during school 

hours, and we will therefore arrange for students to access the webinar in school. 

 

As always, thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

  

   
  

Mr T Fisher     Miss A Charlton 

Assistant Headteacher  Head of APEX 


